
 
MULTNOMAH COUNTY  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
 

SUBJECT OF THE HEARING: The proposed vacation of the northern most portion of 
the undeveloped, but dedicated county road, commonly known as the “NE 242nd 
Connector” located within the City of Troutdale, Multnomah County, Oregon.  At this 
hearing, the Board of County Commissioners shall consider information received by the 
County and any public or private testimonies presented regarding the proposed 
vacation; and determine whether the said vacation is in the public interest. 
 
TIME:   9:30 AM, THURSDAY, JUNE 25, 2015 
 
PLACE:   Multnomah Building, Board Room 100 

      501 SE Hawthorne Boulevard, Portland, Oregon  97214 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION FROM THE COUNTY: For a copy of map showing the 
area to be vacated or for other information please contact Patrick Hinds at 503-988-
3712, between the hours of 7:00 am and 3:30 pm, Monday through Friday. 
 
SUBMIT ANY COMMENTS OR NEW INFORMATION PRIOR TO JUNE 25, 2015 AS 
FOLLOWS: Attn: Patrick Hinds; Multnomah County Land Use & Transportation, 1620 
SE 190th Avenue, Portland, Oregon 97233; or at: Patrick.J.Hinds@multco.us 
 
SUBMIT COMMENTS OR INFORMATION ON JUNE 25, 2015: Any proposed 
testimony or written materials submitted on the day of the hearing will be subject to 
County Board Meeting Rules regarding the presentation of testimony or materials. 
Please contact the Board Clerk at boardclerk@multco.us for further information.  
 
JURISDICTION AND LEGAL AUTHORITY: ORS Chapter 368, specifically: ORS 
368.326 to ORS 368.366 and ORS 368.401 to 368.426. 


